APRIL 2022





THOUGHT OF THE MONTH

Easter tells us that $\mathcal{L}ife$ is to be interpreted not simply in terms of things but terms of Ideals



UPCOMING EVENTS

Dinner meeting

Monday 25th April 6-30 Pm Secret Garden South Tweed Sports Club

Area Meeting

May 21st 2022

Z.C. Brisbane South

AMELIA AERHART BREAKFAST

Sunday 5th June Brisbane Golf Club

International Conventions

2022

25th- 29th June Hamburg Germany

2024 Brisbane Australia



PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

Hello Everyone,

Well Easter is upon us once again, toooo much chocolate!! I hope that you will be able to catch up with family and friends over this period, have fun and stay safe.

Over the past weeks our members have been busy buying and organizing items that are needed in our local community. At our last meeting it was decided that we would focus on underwear and nappies covering all ages from babies to older ladies in need after the devastating floods. And, also food items for the women's refuge and items for new babies were also sourced/purchased and have been distributed. Thank you to all of you who have been working hard to make this happen.

This Zonta year is coming to an end. Monday 25th April is our AGM. That means the election of a new board. Many thanks to the nominating committee and to all the members who have agreed to stand for positions. At the AGM the committee chair will have a slate of the nominations, and all positions will be declared vacant, please feel free to nominate yourself from the floor, your enthusiasm will be most well received.

Only 6 weeks to our Area Meeting 21st May (also the election – so vote early) so make sure that you are free to join other clubs in our Area to give us an insight as to how their clubs work, and how we can work together.

Don't forget our meeting night has changed from the 18th to 25th April. This is the Anzac public holiday, but all is OK with the club to meet in the Secret Garden. Could the committee chairs please forward to me or bring to the meeting their end of year reports so that they can be included in the Annual Report.

I'm looking forward to our meeting, and the end of one year, and the beginning of a new year.

Warm regards, Lesley-Anne Marsh